
The FAFSA is changing.
But don?t worry! Your McDaniel College Financial Aid Specialist 

is here to help you prepare. 



2 College Hill
Westminster, MD 21157-4390

WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW 

You'll need to submit your FAFSA (Free Application for Federal Student Aid) 
for consideration of  need-based financial aid, including federal and state 
grant money that you don?t have to pay back. But the FAFSA is going 
through major changes, including:  

- The 2024-2025 FAFSA is not expected to open until Dec. 2023. 
- Students need to invite their parent(s) to complete the FAFSA. 
- Students and parent(s) must provide consent for the IRS to release 

2022 tax information to the Department of Education (DOE).
- The DOE may not send FAFSA data to colleges until late Jan. 2024. 

WHAT YOU CAN DO NOW TO PREPARE  

- Students and their parent(s)/contributors must each have an 
individual FSA ID. Visit https://studentaid.gov/ fsa-id/  to create or 
access your account. 

- Visit www.mcdaniel.edu/FAFSA for the latest information about 
applying and our awarding timelines for new and current students. 

- Plan to fill out your FAFSA as soon as possible following Jan. 1. 
- Be sure to add McDaniel using our school code: 0 0 210 9 

Need help? Have questions?  

Scan the QR code to connect 
with your f inancial aid specialist.

 FINANCIAL AID OFFICE 
410 -857-2233  
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